

**To:** Jim Marino, Town Manager & President and Members of Town Council

**From:** Staff of Public Works

**Meeting:** July 21, 2025

**Re:** Additional Charges for Water Department Sidewalk Repairs

## **Background**

On May 5, 2025 Town Council approved L2 Incorporated's proposal for the Water Department's sidewalk repairs in the amount of \$23,211.72.

## Methodology

While L2 Incorporated was out making the repairs, additional repair locations were discovered that were forgotten about previously. Approval was given to make these additional repairs so all restorations needed for the Water Department were made to the sidewalks. The additional funding needed is \$7,565.01, for a new total cost of \$30,776.73.

## **Funding**

The additional funding will come from the original account indicated for Water Department repairs, 6101-37001-63105.

## Recommendation

By motion and roll call vote approve the additional cost of \$7,565.01 for a total cost of \$30,776.73 to L2 Incorporated for Water Department sidewalk repairs.